
 
 

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
No 19 of 2020 

 

Barry Pilot Station Site Investigation Works 
 

Port users and tenants are advised that site 
investigation works will be taking place at Barry 

Pilot Station from Monday August 17
th
 2020 for a 

period of approximately 3 weeks. 
 

The contractors will be setting up a site compound 
with designated pedestrian access walkways. 

 
Present parking provision at the Pilot station will 
not be accessible during these works. Alternative 
parking will be the triangle close to Barry Yacht 

Club. 
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